From: Emily Guise

To: HTP Exhibits
Subject: | support House Bill 3230
Date: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 11:39:21 AM

Hello, I'm writing to express my strong support for House Bill 3230. Although I don't have
children of my own, | live near several schools. Seeing the kids walking, biking and taking
transit independently is wonderful, and it cuts down on traffic congestion in my neighborhood,
since it means less parents are driving their kids. As a person who bikes regularly, I know how
good it is for my health and those around me, since I'm not polluting our air. The less people
are driving, the better for all of our communities.

Again, | strongly support House Bill 3230.
Sincerely,

Emily Guise
Portland 97213
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